
Four States Amateur Radio Club 

October 2019 Minutes 
 

President Conkey called the meeting to order. 
 

President asked Robert Ward to start the club meeting by offering prayer and leading the 

Pledge of Allegiance to the American flag. 
 

President Conkey requested that the minutes from the August 2019 club meeting be 

presented to the club. Sectary Robert Ward presented the minutes from the August 2019 

meeting. The September meeting was canceled due to the Queen Wilhelmina Ham Feast.  

Greg English made a motion to accept, seconded by Evan Vestre with membership 

approval. 
 

Treasurer statement: David Glenn the treasurer for the club was asked by President 

Conkey to submit to the club the financial statement for the end of September 2019 or 

sooner.  David Glenn presented as of the morning of October 5, 2019, the club had 

$9,831.07 in the bank with one outstanding check for two ups power  supply and camera 

equaling $809.09.  The PayPal account  has $150 in it to bring the total of the club 

account to $9,981.07.  Dues will start coming in in the near future  to help raise the 

account balance.  The controller for the club has not been ordered  at this time. A motion 

by Greg English to accept the report was issued and a second by Evan Vestre was 

voiced.  Membership approved the motion. 
 

Technical: Arthur Christy discussed with the club that a climber is needed for the 146.62  

repeater tower.  Problem is that they are so high price and thay have to have an insurance 

bond.  It has been discussed that the club would buy the climber a bond if we can find a 

climber in a good price for the job.   

 

Old Business:  Christmas party will be held at the Silver Star on Dec 16, 2019 at 6 pm.  

Can foods will be brought for the Harvest of Texarkana.  A raffle will be set up that each 

person will receive a ticket on entry to the party and additional tickets will be a $1.  

Members will supply the prizes and a sack will be placed in front of the prize.  Tickets 

will be dropped into the sack if the member wants to win that prize.  
 

Salvation Army bell ringing will be on Monday, 23rd of December, 2019.  The location 

will be at Wal-Mart on New Boston Rd. The time will be from 10 AM – 8 PM. Each 

person will take a 2 hour shift.  
 

New Business:  Officer elections will be coming up in December 2019.  November 2019 

meeting will be nominations for all positions and a director position. 

 

Motion was asked for by the president to dismiss the meeting.  Motion was made by 

David Glenn and second by Evan Vestre; membership approved. 


